
From: M Tapia-Ruano
Sent: Sunday, May 1, 2022 5:37 PM
To: Roman, Gerardo
Subject: 151 EDGEWATER DRIVE

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe.

Re: CE 308349
Good morning Mr. Roman
We have applied for a building permit to clear the violation
the process number is BD-22-04-1416. 
We will notify you when the final is obtained so you can close the case.
Thank you,
Manuel Tapia-Ruano
Architect


